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MRPL Clarification to the Public at Large 

 

MRPL is a responsible Government of India undertaking. Every aspect of the 

functioning of MRPL is in accordance with all statutary rules and regulations. Our 

Company is committed to sustainable operation of the Refinery complex and will 

take  all possible efforts to ensure environment management is exceeding the 

stipulated compliance requirements. 

 MRPL has, among others,  continuous monitoring systems for measuring 

environmental parameters.  Statutories authorities also undertake necessary checks 

to  monitor the pollution levels. M/s National Environmental Engineering & Research 

Institute (NEERI), Nagpur, a government of India Undertaking,  has also carried out 

grid analysis for determining  pollution levels in Air and Water  in the year 2016 and  

2018 covering 10  Kilometers radius. The studies by NEERI have proved that there is no 

industrial pollution. Further, it may be noted that MRPL has complied to Government 

of Karnataka order Dated 20th April 2016  by implementing all measures as directed.  

In accordance with the directions from Government of Karnataka dated 20th April 

2016, MRPL is also committed to aquire to 27 Acres land. Multiple discussions have 

been held involving all stake holders by District authorities on the modalities. Suitable 

directions from district authorities is awaited for MPRL to initiate further action on this 

matter.  

As far as MRPL recruitment process is concerned, like any other Central Public Sector 

Enterprise it is guided by applicable Government recruitment policies.   
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